
 
 

Immediate Release 
November 19, 2020 
Contact 
Gay Lancaster 727-582-3100 
 

Architect for Pinellas County Construction Licensing Board 
Applications must be received by January 5, 2021 @ 3:00 p.m. 

 
 
Due to a recent vacancy, a Registered Architect is needed to fulfill an existing term 
on the Pinellas County Construction Licensing Board to be appointed through 
September 30, 2022.  The Board of County Commissioners (BCC) will appoint this 
position. 

Members must be residents of Pinellas County. Since this current request is to fulfill 
a vacated position, the term will be completed September 30, 2022.   Standard 
terms for Pinellas County Construction Licensing Board positions are four years, not 
to serve more than two consecutive terms.  However, individuals may be 
reappointed after a two-year hiatus.     

Mandatory applications can be found at www.pinellascounty.org/boards and must be 
received no later than 3 p.m. on January 5, 2021. The Board of County 
Commissioners will review all applications and make its appointment at an upcoming 
commission meeting.   

Please Note: All materials submitted to Pinellas County government are subject to 
the public records law of the State of Florida. 
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